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Response to Erosion and Flood Hazards











Next Steps (Based in Speed of Erosion and Requirement to 
Relocate the School – 1-2 years at most?)
1. Community Resolutions (Master Plan, funding applications) – in progress
2. Submit CDBG/ICDBG application Nov 22, 2019 (ROAD TO FUTURE SCHOOL; 

EXCAVCATION & DEWATERING OF LOCAL MATERIAL; IMPORT OF GRAVEL) 
3. CAPSIS - State legislative appropriation ASAP or. or AVCP/BIA-TPP (HEAVY 

EQUIPMENT FOR ROAD CONST., ONGOING COMMUNITY USE) 
4. LOWER KUSKOKWIM SOON?? (EQUIPMENT TO FUTURE SCHOOL SITE FOR PILE 

INSTALLATION – overland after hard freeze, or barge and new road)
5. Submit FEMA grant application Winter 2019-20 (FUNDING FOR HOUSE 

RELOCATIONS) 
6. BIA Tribal Resilience Grant Winter Spring 2020 (FLOOD AND EROSION STUDY PHASE 

2 PROJECTED CHANGE) Or FEMA-funded Risk Map? Or Silverjackets
7. FEMA - JOHNSON SLOUGH BRIDGE – PLANNING & CONCEPT DESIGN, PERMITTING?
8. Outreach to elected officials Winter Spring 2020 & Ongoing
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